
 

 

Lamar County Board of Commissioners 

Public Hearing  

August 16th, 2022  

6:00 p.m.  

Chairman Glass called the Public Hearing to order at: 6:00 p.m. Present for the meeting were 

Chairman Glass, Vice-Chair Heiney, Commissioner Horton, Commissioner Thrash, and County 

Administrator Townsend.  County Clerk Davidson was absent for the meeting. The meeting was 

available via Zoom.  

Chairman Glass explained that they are proposing to roll back the millage rate from 12.464 to 

11.005. In 2020 the millage rate was 13.157. Chairman Glass explained that it cannot be higher 

than 11.005 and they have to wait a week before the millage rate can be approved. Chairman 

Glass said that they could set the millage rate lower than 11.005 depending on the budget.   

Public Comments.  

 Rick Stephenson of 184 Jones Road thanked the Board of Commissioners for being good stewards 

of the taxpayers money and for getting the County out of debt.  

Board Discussion  

Commissioner Thrash made a motion to adjourn the Public Hearing at 6:17 p.m. and Vice-

Chairman Heiney seconded the motion. The motion passed unanimously.  
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